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 From: Quentin Given 
 Sent: 04 March 2016 11:55

 To: LDF
 Cc: Cllr Reith Lorna; Cllr Rice Reg; Cllr Carroll Vincent

 Subject: Tottenham Area Action Plan 2016 response to consultation
 Attachments: Tottenham Area Action Plan 2016.docx

Dear Haringey colleagues

Please see attached response, and please confirm receipt of this and the 
response to the Site 
Allocation DPD which we sent in earlier this week.

Please note that we would like to be represented at the Examination in Public.

I am copying in Tottenham Hale ward councillors because a large proportion of 
our comments relate to 
proposals in this area.

Quentin Given
Co-ordinator
Tottenham & Wood Green Friends of the Earth

www.foe.co.uk/tottenhamwoodgreen
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